
November 6, 1957

Mrs. R. L. Sawyer 
Texaco Research Center 
Beacon, New York

My dear Mrs. Sawyer:

1 want to express to you my great appreciation of the 
courtesy shown by yourself and husband to us during the recent 
meeting of the D. I. R.

It was indeed a notable occasion, made doubly so by 
the cordial and thoughtful kindness of the ladies of the Company.

It gives me great pleasure to send you under separate 
cover a copy of my wife's recent book "Mother and Child". As you 
will see it was sponsored by The Dorr Foundation and has been large 
ly distributed all over the world as a message of friendship from 
America.

I hope if you ever consider coming in our direction 
at Washington, Connecticut, you will stop to see us. We would in­
deed be happy to have you break bread with us.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr
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